
       
 
 
 

 

          
 

  IMPORTANT REMINDERS 
 

Student PIck Up 

Be sure to let the school know ahead of time when you plan to pick your child up.  Do not just 

show up, and do not assume that by signing them out that is sufficient.  You can email us at 

attendance@fredon.org.  Just state your name, your child’s name and homeroom and what 

time you will be picking them up.  That being said, when you pick your child you must sign 

them out online.  Just go to fredon.org and complete the daily sign out form. 

 
          

 
 

                                                         Sixth Grade News  
                Important 6th Grade Trips Meeting for Parents on 

     MONDAY 11/13 @ 6:30 pm via google meet. 
 

Please join in with Dr. Kitchin and Mrs. Douglas as they review the Fairview and the 

Philadelphia trip information. A presentation detailing the Fairview Trip will start the meeting. 

This year’s overnight Environmental Educational Trip at Fairview Lakes YMCA has been planned 

for Thursday January 25-26, 2024. A meeting link will be sent out in the upcoming days. 

 

In order to plan in advance and to continue with this trip we will need parent volunteers to 

chaperone the girls and the boys room at the Wickipeck Lodge where the students will be 

sleeping overnight. A nurse and administrator will also be accompanying the students in this 

lodge overnight. 

Please go to the link below if you are interested in being a chaperone. Thank you very much. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfw8P3borjaQxKjZnYW-DFxybLUS23TVzckPGcuh81cigJjEQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 
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                CAFETERIA NEWS 
 

Lunch Orders: We are pleased to announce that our food service provider this year is Maschio’s. Please see the menu 
under Parents, then Cafeteria.  Student Lunches are $3.75 this year. 
 
New Item:  The cafeteria has started offering a new Hershey’s ice cream called SillyTubes, also known as “Monster Push 
Up”.  It is a vegan ice cream that is a watermelon flavored fruit juice pop, made with real fruit juice, and natural colors 
and flavors. The pops are approved for K - 12 schools as a smart snack. They have become very popular. 
The NEW swap outs are as follows: 
Monday - Chicken Caesar Salad, Popcorn chicken 
Tuesday - Turkey, Ham & Cheese, Popcorn Chicken 
Wednesday - Chef Salad, Popcorn Chicken 
Thursday - Turkey, Cheddar, & Bacon Wrap, Popcorn Chicken 
Friday - Crispy Chicken Salad, Popcorn Chicken 
 
The students are able to purchase snacks on the following days: 

 

KINDERGARTEN - Monday & Wednesday 
1ST GRADE - Tuesday & Thursday & Friday 
2ND GRADE - Monday & Wednesday & Friday 
3RD GRADE - Tuesday & Thursday & Friday 
4TH THROUGH 6TH -Everyday 

 
If you have any questions or require further clarification, please feel free to reach out to our food services coordinator, Mrs. Elizabeth Diorio, at cafeteria@fredon.org.  

 

 

 As the weather changes and temperatures are cooler, please make sure your child(ren) are dressed for 

cold weather as we will have outside recess whenever possible. 
 
SCHOOL DRESS CODE 
A School Dress Code has been established for our entire student body.  The Board of Education recognizes that the basic responsibility for 
proper dress lies with the students and their parents.  However, it is felt that guidance and direction from the school is necessary in order 
to instill an atmosphere conducive to learning and ensure the safety of our students. The administration accepts the responsibility for 
making all decisions relating to acceptable dress.  Dress that poses a potential safety hazard, or is distracting in nature is prohibited. 
Students’ shall wear apparel that is appropriate and safe for school. 
 
As the temperatures become colder it is expected that students wear jackets for outdoor recess, physical education classes, and emergency 
drills. Fredon School will continue the practice of holding outdoor recess when the outside temperatures are at or appropriate..  All 
students that wear jackets to school will be required to put those jackets on when they go outside. If family circumstances are such that a 
student is unable to own a jacket, please contact our school nurse who can make arrangements for jacket donations while keeping your 
information confidential. If you feel that you want your child(ren) to go outside without a jacket when temperatures warrant a jacket, 
please notify the Chief School Administrator via email for record-keeping purposes. 

 
Follow Us On Social Media 

 
Facebook  @Fredon Township School 

https://www.facebook.com/Fredon-Township-School-104520979012923/ 
 

Twitter  @FredonFox 

https://twitter.com/fredonfox?s=11&t=ksYOWJZMvfVoa62mWy3frw 
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   Make sure to  

        Download the 

          Fredon Township 

                School App! 

 

 
A Message from the School Nurse 

 
Nutrition Information for our Families 

 
Our Wellness Team, in conjunction with our food service provider, Mashio’s,  will have a table set up during 
conferences with information about healthy meals and snacks.  Be sure to stop by for a visit and/or take some 
handouts to share with your children.   
 
The Sussex County Healthy Children Resource List will be available which includes several resources 
available to families for free nutrition and physical activity education.   
 

Understanding Diabetes: 
 

Diabetes is a problem with your body that causes blood glucose levels to rise higher than normal.  Please 
see the Understanding diabetes flyer for more information 
 
 
 

A Message from the Art Teacher 

 
The art room could use unscented baby wipe donations for messy hands! 

 Please send in your donation with a note indicating that it’s for the art room.  
Thank you! 

 

 
A Message from the Music Teacher 

The Fredon School band is looking for donations of musical instruments to help our rapidly growing band 
program! We are looking for donations of wind instruments, (Flute, Clarinet, Saxophone Trumpet, French 

Horn, Trombone, Baritone, Tuba.) percussion instruments, (Drum Sets, Snare Drum Pads, Xylophones, Bell 
Kits) Electric Bass guitars, Electric Pianos, and all amplifiers. Please share this with anyone you know that 

may have instruments and would like to help support their local school band program! For more information, 
please contact Mr. Grubic at ngrubic@fredon.org." 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JGnZnUySKMTUaG3bMaWNgH86kSnVbcqu/view?usp=sharing
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Fredon Educational Foundation NewS 

 

​               Use the Box Tops app to scan your store receipts for ​ ​ 
participating products.  

Your school will automatically earn cash with every Box Tops product you buy.  
Shop for participating products to earn Box Tops.  

Box Tops = Cash for your School! 
 

1.Download Box Tops App: 
Box Tops for Education 

2. Search Fredon Township 
3. Scan Receipts 

Thanks! 
 

 

*FEF Meeting January 2 at 7pm*  
 
 

 
 

                            Fredon PTC News 
 
 

PTC SPIRIT WEAR is back!  
Order your Fredon Fox clothing and 10% goes back to PTC. 
 Fun to wear to school or sporting events! Click the link below  

https://twentyfourink.com/pages/fredon  
Great for Spirit Weeks and to use in school! 

 
 

 PTC TRICKY TRAY: 
Save the date, Friday 11/17!  

We need: prizes, volunteers, business donations, family baskets and more! Questions... email Niki Brand at 
nbrand31@yahoo.com  

 
 

*PTC Meeting November 21st at 7pm* 
 

 

 

https://www.boxtops4education.com/s/
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

 
 
*Fredon Recreation Basketball - Registration is open for 3rd - 6th grade and if you have any questions, contact Kat Eitner 
at 908-268-0239 or kat.eitner@gmail.com. 
 
 *Weis 4 School: Educational technology and funding changes daily. To keep up with these changes and expenses, our 
school is partnering with Weis Markets in the Weis 4 School program.  By participating in this program we can earn 
money for our school simply by shopping as we all do every day.  When you shop at Weis, scan theQRcode on the flyer to 
register your Weis Club Card. Once you register, you’re in the program and do not need to register again.  Please share 
this QRcode with your friends and relatives so they can earn points for our school too!  Thank you for supporting our 
school with much needed funding! Find our school’s code here 
 
*Fairview Lake YMCA Activities:  Fairview lake YMCA has developed special events held throughout the year to promote 
family, friendship, and fun through outdoor experiences for our community. These free or low-cost events bring together 
everyone for afternoons of exploration and growth through meaningful activities. Come out and play and make Fairview 
Lake YMCA Camps your home away from home! Family Fishing Day, Community Harvest Day, Hike A Thon, Boo at the 
Blue, Turkey Trot and Tree Lighting.  Please see the link for more information. 
 

 
 *THIS IS NOT A SCHOOL SPONSORED EVENT 

Please email cstenderowicz@fredon.org by Wednesday of the week  
you want your information included in the School Vine News. 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eDGMUXnJ6o4NEHxz5auBp-DLs7UCR4Yf/view?usp=sharing
https://www.fairviewlakeymca.org/
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